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From the Desk of the Controller of Examinations

REMINDER

Attention! Students appearing for SEE (Theory courses) & Backlog Examination of Non
Graduating Batches (Odd Semesters) — February 2024

With reference to the point no. 4 & 5 of Instructions to students available on the University
website & LMS pertaining to the students appearing for SEE (Theory Courses) & Backlog
Examination of Non-Graduating Batches (Odd Semesters), It has been observed that students
are using mobile phones during the examination. Hence, all students are hereby warned not to

carry mobile during the exam failing which strict disciplinary action will be taken.

This is notified with the approval of competent authority of the University.
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